
From the Archives – November Edition 

Welcome to the cold, crisp days of later Fall. All the gardens are now asleep for the season, waiting again 

for the Spring. This month, instead of featuring a photo, I share with you an article that was printed in the 

Orangeville Banner on July 27, 2001. This letter to the editor was written by the Vice President, Diana 

Meades. I hope you enjoy reading this snippet from our past. Stay tuned for next month’s article from our 

past. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


